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Mini sale (books and other items) will be held in the spring 

Putting together a “collectable” collection of books – high value 

Member dance scheduled for April 12 

Two Friends will receive a service award 

Two scholarships will be given  

Quilt donation by Linda Reiss in honor of Bernie Markevitch to be used as a raffle item 

Friends have made multiple donations to non-profits include Wilson Elementary School’s PTO 
and Taycheedah Correctional Institute 

 

 


